
BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE  

REGULAR MEETING 
Monday, December 13, 2010 – 7 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 

Chairman Ron Harris called the meeting to order at 7 PM. 
 
Those in attendance were as follows: 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS:    BOROUGH OFFICIALS:  
Present:       Present: 
Ron Harris, Chairman     Gayle R. Marthers, Borough Secretary 
Dale Buffington      Chief Richard Hileman 
Anthony Golden       
Dan Patton       
Neal Abrams 
Absent:       Absent: 
Andrew Aldrich       Dave Hazlett, Borough Manager 
Brian Wheeler       
Tim Jacobson 
Robert Reca       
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF JUNE 14, 2010 MEETING 
The Minutes of the aforementioned meeting were distributed for approval. 
***N. Abrams moved, seconded by T. Golden to approve the Minutes as submitted.  Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No addressed the Committee at this time. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Nothing. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Police Department Report- A brief overview of the Monthly Reports was given as well as a year-to-
date report on the trends. 
 
Public Safety 2011 Program – Mayor Harris provided members with a list of topics for discussion.  
After lengthy discussion; the Members agreed to the following meeting topics: 
 03/14/2011 Emergency Management 
 06/13/2011 Fire Department & EMS Services 
 09/12/2011 Police Services 
 12/12/2011 County & State Services 
 



In preparation for the March 14, 2011 meeting, the following items were discussed: 
 Development of Programs for Presentations 
 Domestic Preparedness Program (Mr. Patton will supply) 
 Program Audience 
 
Additional topics noted by Members included the following: 
 Cyber Bullying/Predatory Actions  Cadet Program for Youth 
 Sexting/Texting    In-School Presentations 
 Mass-Casualty Incident 
 
It was suggested that the Borough Parks and Recreation Committee be invited to discuss 
recreational activity idea for youth and Neighboring Municipality input be sought to discuss the 
issue of groups of loitering teens.  
 
Mayor Harris asked that members provide a brief paragraph of biographical data for inclusion on 
the Borough Website.  He explained that each Borough Committee was afforded web space which 
included an area to get-to-know the Committee Members.   
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No one addressed the Committee at this time. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The next meeting will be held on March 14, 2011.   
***A. Golden moved, seconded by N. Abrams to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 PM. 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
          
 
 
              
        Gayle R. Marthers, Borough Secretary 
 
 
 

 


